
Back To School 2022 

Face Masks
*  Masks are compulsory for all students in 
years 7-12 and will be required to be worn 
both indoors & outdoors, unless they are 
seated or able to maintain a 1.5m distance 
from others.
*  All students in Years 3 to 6 will be strongly 
encouraged to wear masks when physical 
distancing is not possible
*  Volunteers, family members, contractors 
and other visitors are required to wear a 
face mask while on school grounds, unless 
they are seated or physical distancing of 
1.5m can be maintained.

COVID SAFE MEASURES
Limiting Activity on Campus. 

* To limit visitors on our campuses, aside from 
parents and carers of Prep, Year 1, or vulnerable 
students, where possible, we ask parents and 
carers to drop off and pick up children in a safe 
place at entrances instead of entering the school.   
* WCC will be limiting face-to-face staff meetings, 
parent-teacher interviews and professional 
development during the first four weeks.  
*School camps, excursions, assemblies (including 
our Senior Leadership Badge Ceremony), and 
large gatherings have been postponed until 
further notice. Stayed tuned for revised dates!!

Standard Hygiene Measures
* staff, students, children or visitors are asked to stay home if sick.
* If a student becomes sick at school, parents/carers will be contacted to collect their child.   
Students should not return to school until they are well.
* If a student tests positive, a letter will be sent home to the specific class to notify parents/carers.  
* WCC will be encouraging and supporting regular hand washing and sanitising.
* There will be an increased focus on facility cleaning, particularly high-frequency touchpoints such 
as door handles, light switches, desks and water fountains or bubblers, play equipment, and 
playgrounds.
WCC expects to receive a limited number of rapid antigen tests.  We encourage our families 
displaying any COVID-19 symptoms present to their relevant fever clinic (Weipa or Napranum).  
Fever Clinic Contacts
Weipa drive through clinic, entrance on Central Avenue (across from the Police Station).   Please 
call 40823611 or 40823678 to book.
Napranum Health Clinic


